
4th April 2019 

Heckington St Andrew’s Church of   

England 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you to everyone who came to our stay and learn sessions or our class collective worships.  I’m sure 

you will agree that all of the children have done some fantastic learning this half term and it has been 

lovely to share it all with you. 

Please do join us for our Easter Church Service tomorrow afternoon at 2.00 p.m. in St. Andrew’s Church.   

 

Finally, I would like to thank you for all of your support this term.  May I wish you a very Happy Easter and 

we look forward to the children returning on April 23rd. 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs J Bentley 

Headteacher  

Dates for your Diary 

05.4.19 -Easter Church Service 2.00pm 

05.4.19 –Family Easter Egg hunt 3.30pm onwards 

23.4.19–First day back 

 

Attendance 

Last week’s winners were Maple  

class! 

 

 

Please look out for details  of next term’s after school 

clubs when we come back after the Easter holidays.  

Some of the children had a great fun  at 

Sleaford Golf Club last Friday, with Carres 

Grammar School Outreach. 


